Town of Sutton Sewer Commission Meeting

12/08/2021

Members Present: Neal Crites

Carl Licopoli Jack Sheehan

The meeting was opened at 2:00 P.M. by Neal Crites. All members present except Donald. Jack motioned to accept minutes from last meeting 10/13/21. Neal, Carl, unanimous decision.

Jen Hager presented and provided updates of the Final Phase of CWMP. This showed Wilkinsonville (which covers Villas Pleasant Valley to the Millbury/Grafton Town line) and Manchaug (which covers Manchaug to Douglas line) upgrade thru 2035.

Jen suggested to see if Select Board needed to review the Final Phase of CWMP. If they do not Jen will forward to DEP. Carl would like a PDF put on Sewer Commissioner's website. All Commissioner's approve update.

Jack asked if Wilkinsonville's Design process was started. Per Jen it was just executed. We are still negotiating the Pump Station location.

Old Business: Wedgewood has been fully approved.

New Business: Unified is moving forward.

Our next meeting date: 1/12/2022 at 2:00p.m.

Neal made a motion to adjourn Jack 2nd motion. All in favor. The meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.

Neal Crites

Carl Licopoli

CARL LICOPOLI

,.....

Jack Sheehan